
 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 March 2009 2:57 PM 
To: Ipart Website Feedback 
Subject: Power bill increase 
 
I would like to register a complaint about IPART's recent decision to increase electricity costs to 
consumers by 21% extra.  In this economic world crisis it will place severe hardship on people already 
struggling to make ends meet.  The current cost of living is really affecting me, like many others and 
such a high price rise for power as this is beyond belief.  I would have thought a more conservative 
decision in this most extraordinary economic crisis would be more appropriate. 
  
I ask IPART to please reconsider this increase to a lower amount and revisit when the economy picks 
up a bit. 
 


